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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON JUSSIE SMOLLETT  

 
"I want to thank all of the Chicago police officers who have worked on this case, and all of 
the private citizens and business owners who have stepped forward with information and 
video evidence to help us get to the bottom of what was reported as a hate crime. 
 
All across Chicago, in every neighborhood, there are signs in front yards and in windows 
that read, "Hate Has No Home Here." It is a sign that expresses our shared values and 
defines our great city. Chicago's message to the world is that no matter where you come 
from, who you love, or how you pray you will always have a home here. Our laws exist to 
reflect and defend those values, and hate crimes will never be tolerated. A single 
individual who put their perceived self-interest ahead of these shared principles will never 
trump Chicago's collective spirit." 
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